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H.E. Mr. Mir Rahman Rahmani 
President, Wolesi Jirga 
Afghanistan 
 
Excellency, 

We are deeply shocked to hear the tragic news of the fatal terrorist attack Saturday on an 
education center in Kabul, which claimed scores of Afghan students to once again fall 
victim to the blind terrorism.   

On behalf of my colleagues and myself, I hereby sincerely express my heartfelt sympathy to 
your Excellency, your colleagues in the parliament, people of Afghanistan and most 
particularly to the families of the victims of this horrific terror attack. 

Asian Parliamentary Assembly strongly condemns this inhuman act of terror targeting 
innocent students and hope that its perpetrators are brought to justice. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 
Secretary General 
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H.E. Mr. Fazal Hadi Muselim yar 
President of the Meshrano Jirga  
Afghanistan 
 
Excellency, 

We are deeply shocked to hear the tragic news of the fatal terrorist attack Saturday on an 
education center in Kabul, which claimed scores of Afghan students to once again fall 
victim to the blind terrorism.   

On behalf of my colleagues and myself, I hereby sincerely express my heartfelt sympathy to 
your Excellency, your colleagues in the parliament, people of Afghanistan and most 
particularly to the families of the victims of this horrific terror attack. 

Asian Parliamentary Assembly strongly condemns this inhuman act of terror targeting 
innocent students and hope that its perpetrators are brought to justice. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 
Secretary General 
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